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Dear Parents/Carer  

We are excited to announce that we are planning a social sciences trip to London on January 16th 

2025. It will be open to all psychology, criminology and sociology pupils. There are 30 places and they 

are limited to this due to capacity at the Freud Museum.  

Students will travel by coach from Etone college to the Freud Museum in outer London where they 

will have a guided tour and workshop detailing the fascinating world of Sigmund Freud. Pupils will then 

travel into inner London by coach to watch the west end play ‘A prosecution for the witness’. The 

play is located in a unique courtroom setting where it follows the story of someone accused of murder 

currently in the middle of murder trial.  The play follows their story through the trial all the way 

through to the jury’s verdict. Pupils will then return to Etone college by coach after the play ends.  

The day will be very busy so packed lunches will be required and due to potential traffic delays as we 

will be in London lunch may have to be eaten on the coach between venues. Please be reminded that 

all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. The estimated cost 

per pupil is £90.  

The cost of the trip includes:  

• Return travel on coach  

• Entry to Freud Museum  

• Tickets to the west end play ‘A prosecution for the witness’  

It is essential that parents/carers complete the MS Form below to show expression of interest in the 

trip. Completing the form via the QR does not guarantee a place or a commitment for payment but 

will allow an expression of interest that your child would like to attend the trip.  

https://forms.office.com/e/tRSHh8guJu 

 

Places for this trip are expected to be popular and selection will be subject to approval from the 

Headteacher. Places on the trip are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or attendance concerns, we would 

not accept liability for any payments made and no refund will be issued.  

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Ms Pywell.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr I Smith  

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/tRSHh8guJu

